

Martin J. Chávez, Mayor

November 20,1997

Levi J. Valdez George T. Valdez Development Consultant 12800 San Juan NE Albuquerque, New Mexico 87123

RE: GRADING/PAVING PLAN FOR MAIN POST OFFICE ADDITION (J14-D95) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 11/18/97

Dear Mr. Valdez:

Based on the information provided on your November 19,1997 submittal, the above referenced site is approved for Grading/Paving permit.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.

C: Andrew Garcia File

Sincerely

Bernie J. Montoya CE Associate Engineer

